
Neighborhood Council 9
Thursday, December 14, 2017
1st Church of the Nazarene, 1727 2nd Ave. South

Joe Leggett Presiding
All Council Members Present
7:00 PM meeting called to order by Joe Leggett
Pledge of Allegiance recited. 

● November meeting minutes read and approved.
 

● Old Business:
Police Advisory Report:
Scott Miranti informed the council regarding the departments 
receipt of a new vehicle and grants.  Noted an increase in drug 
related crime.

● New Business:
Lincoln School:
Jerry McKinley from the traffic division reviewed the request by 
Gary Schoenthal regarding a proposed radar speed sign at 
Lincoln school.  Mr. McKinley said the city would allow the sign 
on the city right of way on 26th street south, but the school 
would have to install it on their own.   Comments by Karen Gray
and  Gary Schoenthal.

Rezone and sale of park land – Alfred Insurance request:
Tom Micuda from GF City Planning dept. informed the council 
of details regarding the possible sale of a portion of Lions park 
to allow Alfred Insurance to install an elvator to the west side of 
their building.  The sale price for the 12' x 130' property was set 
at $9000 and would require rezoning to commercial.  The 
council noted that this would set a possible precident.  No 
objection was made by the public in attendence.  A motion was 
made and passed 4 to 1 to support the sale.



● Other Business: 
It was noted that this would be the final meeting for members 
Joe Leggett and Jared Kuno.  Their service has been a 
welcome contribution.

● Neighborhood Concerns:
None

● Meeting adjourned at 7:45PM (all in favor).


